
B R I T I S H  M O U N T A I N E E R I N G  C O U N C I L 

177-179 Burton Road Tel: 0161 445 6111 

Manchester M20 2BB Fax: 0161 445 4500 

www.thebmc.co.uk Email: office@thebmc.co.uk 

BMC Peak Area Meeting 

to be held on Wednesday 20th March 2019 at 7.30pm 

at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire, S32 2HE 

Food will be provided from 6.30pm 

1. Apologies for absence – please send to becky@bmcvolunteers.org.uk or 07901 813175

2. Notes from the last meeting 23rd January 2019

3. Actions from previous meetings

a. Millsom memorial plaque – try to contact family

b. Running Hill Pits notice to clarify access

David Brown 

Rob Dyer / Mark Warwicker 

4. Wildlife & rural crime

a. Derbyshire Police rural crime officer

b. RSPB Investigations team

5. Access updates (also see latest edition of Peak Area Newsletter)

https://www.thebmc.co.uk/peak-area-newsletter-march-2019 

6. Hillwalking  update Austin Knott / Peter Judd 

7. Mend Our Mountains

8. 70th Anniversary of the National Parks & Countryside Act – event in

Winnats Pass 27th April

Henry Folkard / Peter Judd 

9. National Council report David Brown 

10. Clubs David Brown 

11. BMC Officers

12. Peak Area Newsletter: please send any contributions to peakarea@gmail.com

13. Any other business

14. Date and time of next meeting:

a. Wednesday 12th June 2019, at the Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE

The meeting will be followed a more in-depth talk from the RSPB Raptor Investigations team.  
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